
 

 
3331 State Highway 2 Clareville Carterton 5713 TEL: 063703249 

 
12 June 2018 
  
Dear Resident 

WATER SHUTDOWN NOTICE 
G & C Diggers, the Carterton District Council Contractors, is upgrading the watermain in Wakelin 

Street.  In order to proceed with the work, it will be necessary to shut down the water to your 
residence. 

This will take place on: 

 Thursday 14th June from 5:30pm 
to 05:00 am on Friday 15th June 2018. 

Please note that further shutdowns will be necessary to 
complete the project. Please check your letterbox daily. 
• If you need water during this period, you should fill up suitable containers before the water is 

turned off. 
• Try not to use the hot taps while the water is off.  The hot water cylinder may be damaged if the 

water level gets too low. 
• Do not use washing machines, automatic dishwashers or other appliances that use water 

during the shut-off period as they may be damaged if used without water.   
• In the event of inclement or persistent unfavourable weather, work will be deferred to a later 

date. You will be notified of this date. 
• When the water supply is turned back on, the water may have a milky-white appearance.  This 

is caused by small air bubbles in the water and will not affect taste or quality.  We will try to 
eliminate most of the air from the system when the supply is restored.  However, if air is still 
visible in your water, running a tap for a few minutes should clear it from your pipes. 

 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact any of the following:  

   Telephone Cellphone 

Contractor G & C Diggers Ltd Ray Taylor 063703249 027 434 4005 

Project Manager Carterton District Council Selwyn Osborne  027 4762281 

     

 
We apologise for any inconvenience you may experience during this work.  

Ray Taylor (Contracts Manager) 


